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CIRCULAR

President: Kevin Jolly AFsm Secretary: Timothy Kucera

CIRCULAR NO: 04/2021 4 February 2021

Update on the Funeral for Retired Station Officer
George Jones

Attention All Members:

Information in this Circular replaces that advised in Circular 03/2021.

Unfortunately due to the current Covid lockdown, the funeral for George Jones has to be
limited, with only immediate family able to attend in person. It will be held at 2:00 pm on this
Friday the 5th of February.

The funeral service will be live streamed for all of those who would like to pay their respects
but are unable to physically attend.

The family will endeavour to hold a wake once restrictions are lifted to be able to honour George
Jones in a way he deserved, and we will keep you all updated as the information becomes
available to us.

The link below will become active approximately 10 minutes prior to the service. We are hoping
everything will run smoothly but, if there are any issues with the streaming, the family is also
having a backup recording made to ensure that friends and family both in lockdown and
overseas are able to pay their respects.

https://livestream.com/accounts/29307044/events/9514326

May He Rest In Peace.

Strengthy in Unity
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Please read at Muster and post on Notice Board
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